

Bear Creek Middle School 7415 Herndon Rd, Fairburn, GA 30213



Subject: Weekly Update: Highlights from Week 2

Dear Bear Creek Parents and Guardians,

I hope this email finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to share some exciting highlights from Week 2 at our school. It has been a productive and eventful week, filled with accomplishments and engaging activities.

Academic Achievements:

Our students have begun to excel in their academic pursuits. I am delighted to announce that several of our students received their devices this week, if you have not already, please sign the user agreement form located in infinite campus. Again, please ensure your scholars are handling the devices with care.

Sports and Extracurricular Activities:

Seven of our Bear Creek scholars have been actively participating in the Creekside Marching Band, displaying exceptional talent and teamwork. On Friday those scholars got to travel to Rome, Ga and play alongside Creekside's marching band as the Seminole's competed in the annual Corky Kell Classic. I would like to extend my congratulations to all our student-performers for their outstanding performances.

Community Engagement:

We believe in fostering a strong sense of community within our school. This week, I had the opportunity to meet with the officers of the PTSA and I must say we're off to a great start for collaboration and commitment to moving Best Creek forward, together. We encourage you all to join our PTSA, please see link below. Their selflessness and compassion were truly inspiring, and it was heartwarming to witness their dedication in making a difference in the lives of our scholars.

Join here: https://jointotem.com/ga/fairburn/bear-creek-ms-ptsa/join

Upcoming Events:

Looking ahead, we have an exciting lineup of events planned for the coming weeks:

- Beginning Monday August 21, 2023, our scholars will participate in the iReady diagnostic assessment, please encourage to do their absolute best
- Our annual Title 1 meeting will be held Tuesday September 12, 2023
- Calling all dads, the PTSA is proud to announce our first Donuts with Dads to be held at Bear Creek on September 13, 2023, from 9:00-10:00a
- Join us here at Bear Creek on September 18, 2023, to hear from our wonderful Board Member Francesca Warren at her monthly community meeting.

As always, we appreciate your ongoing support and involvement in your child's education. Together, we can create a nurturing environment that promotes growth, academic excellence, and personal development.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or require further information. Thank you for your continued partnership, and I wish you a wonderful weekend ahead.

Warm regards,

Mr. Billups Principal